
 

Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP 
A subsidiary of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 

1099 18th Street 
Denver, CO  80202 

720-929-6000 
 

 
 
March 1, 2018 
 
Matt Lepore 
Director, Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Department of Natural Resources 
The Chancery Building 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801  
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Request for Exception to Rule 317.p 
 05-123-45860 HERGENREDER 5N-4HZ  05-123-45863 HERGENREDER 6N-4HZ 
 05-123-45859 HERGENREDER 7N-4HZ  05-123-45864 HERGENREDER 22N1-4HZ 
 05-123-45862 HERGENREDER 22N2-4HZ  05-123-45858 HERGENREDER 25N-4HZ 
 05-123-45861 HERGENREDER 32N-4HZ 
 Township 3 North, Range 66 West 
 Section 33: NW/4NW/4 
 Weld County, Colorado 
 
Dear Director Lepore: 
 
Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP (“KMG”) respectfully requests approval for an exception to Rule 317.p to only 
run a cased-hole pulsed neutron, gamma-ray, and cement bond log from the kickoff point into the surface casing on 
one of the first wells drilled on this multi-well location.  A Cement Bond Log with cased-hole gamma-ray log will 
be run on production casing or on intermediate casing if production liner is run.  The other wells on this multi-well 
location will be logged with only a cement bond log with cased-hole gamma-ray log from kickoff point into the 
surface casing.  Rule 317.p of the Colorado Oil and Gas Commission's Rules and Regulations requires wells to be 
logged with a minimum of a resistivity log with gamma ray.  The above-named wells are requested to be exempt 
from this requirement due to an internal error of not running the open hole resistivity log with gamma ray and was 
required on the approved Form 2s. 
 
The Operator will run a Cased Hole Neutron Log in conjunction with CBL Logs prior to completions operations on 
one well on this pad.  This log will be noted on Preliminary Form 5 for each well on the pad and the CNL will be 
attached to the Final Form 5 of the well it is run on and noted on the Final Form 5's for the other wells on this pad.  
Estimated date for running the CNL is 2nd quarter/2018. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact our office.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP 

 
Cheryl Light 
Senior Regulatory Analyst  


	Denver, CO 80203

